
May 23, 1997 

 

 

 

Ms. Heather Knight 

Los Angeles Times 

1875 I Street, NW 

Suite 1100 

Washington, DC   20006 

 

Dear Ms. Knight: 

 

I have enclosed a copy of the Review Board’s FY 1996 report and an information packet. 

Please call me at 202-724-0088, ext. 253 if you have any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer 

 

Enclosure 

 


